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PUBLIC NOTICE

NEW PROCEDURE FOR ENTRY VISAS APPLICATION IN CAMEROON

The High Commission of Cameroon in Canada hereby informs the
Cameroonian community and the public that as from Sunday, April 30, 2023,

applications for entry visas to Cameroon shall be completed exclusively online,
through the website www.evisacam.cm.

This major technological evolution, instructed by H.E. Paul BIYA,
President of the Republic of Cameroon, aims at aligning Cameroon with
international consular standards, speeding up the processing and issuance of
entry visas in the country and making Cameroon a more attractive destination,

In this regard, all visas applicants are invited to login to the website
www_evisacam.cm and follow the process which includes the following main steps:

1. Online pre-enrolment and payment of requisite fees;
2. Processing of the application;

3. Affixing of the visa sticker.

The High Commission of Cameroon invites the Cameroonian community and
the public to visit the website of the Diplomatic Mission (www.hc-cameroon-
ottawa.org) which will contain more precise information on this new procedure
for the application and processing of entry visas to Cameroon as from 30 April
2023. It remains at the disposal of all for any questions, at the following e-mail
address: consular-service®hc-cameroon. ca. The Chargé D'Affaires a.i.
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